
 
 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS 

INTERNAL MEMO 
 
 
TO :  ALL STUDENTS   DATE: 26th  July, 2024 
 
FROM: DEAN OF STUDENTS  REF:  PU/DOS/ACC/VOL.2/11 
         
 
SUBJECT: PWANI UNIVERSITY ACCOMODATION BOOKING  
 
The above subject refers; 
This is to inform all students including the incoming 2024/25 Academic Year First year 
students that the portal for booking the University Hostels shall open the for the above 
mention exercise the 5th of August 2024.  
All booking shall be through the Pwani University Official website.  
 
Kindly note: 
 

1. The number of accommodation space is limited and hence booking shall be on first 
come first served basis. 

2. Students shall book for one full academic year (semester one and two) 
3. Booking shall be open to both continuing and first year students 
4. Parents and students are adviced to avoid any form of cash payments and stick to the 

official channel of money transfer 
 
Should you have any queries, do not hesitate to contact the accommodation officers whose 
numbers are listed below  
 
Ms.  Caroline Mmbone   - 0723451067 
Mr. Anderson Mvoi       -  0720909295 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Dr. Patricia Mbogoh 
Dean of Students 
 
Cc.   VC 
  DVC, ASA 
  R, ASA 
            In Charge Accommodations  



 


